LibraryWise: News and Notes from the Greenwood Reading Center

     September 11, 2001 was a day that many of us will never forget. At 8:46am, the NYC skyline was changed forever in the worst possible way. We who lived through the terror of that day will never forget. We will never forget the heroism of first responders, the wave of volunteers that rushed to help, those who gave their lives so that others could live. Here at the Greenwood Reading Center, we are deeply grateful to everyone who ensures our safety and freedom daily.
     Thank you to the Greenwood Town Highway Department for our updated and brighter lighting! Gone are the outdated fluorescent, flickering bulbs that hummed and made everyone feel vaguely uneasy. They were all replaced by high-efficiency, LED lighting that makes the titles on our bookshelves that much easier to read.
[bookmark: _GoBack]     New book alert! Inkworld; the Color of Revenge, by Cornelia Funke has hit the shelf, finally. You can find all four books of the Inkworld series in our Young Adult section. Orpheus is back, making trouble in the world that Mo so loving created and seeking his revenge . . .
     Upcoming Events: The next Library Board meeting is scheduled for this coming Monday, September 15th at 7:00. On Thursday, September 25, our Mystery Meal will start at noon in the Community of Christ fellowship hall. The ‘price of admission’ is only a dish to pass!
     FAQs: Our hours are Monday 2:00-7:00pm, Tuesday and Friday 9:00am to 2:00pm, Wednesday 11:00am to 4:00pm. Homework Helpdesk is on Mondays. We have free internet use via Wi-Fi or public-use computers, fax capabilities and can make copies for a small charge. Yes, you can find us on Facebook! Contact us at (607) 225-4553 or greenwoodreadingcenter@gmail.com. Visit us on the web at: greenwood.stls.org

